
 Has it been a tough year for you?  Well, be assured you are in good com-
pany.  I could put on a big smile and say that it has been a fabulous year; however, 
the reality is that I have had to “grin and bear it” some days.  I do believe the Lord 
has allowed this year of personal and ministry challenges to bring forth in me 
greater evidence of His righteousness and a specific Fruit of His Spirit — SELF 
CONTROL.  He is still working on it — trust me!  Even though my heart’s desire is 
to be more like Him, I confess that I just flat struggle with the process most of the 
time.  Praise His name that He continues to refine this wayward child!! 

 In the October newsletter, I mentioned that the Romanian translation of 
Beth Moore’s Discovering God’s Purpose For Your Life was almost ready.  It is 
a done deal now!  All 2000 copies from the second printing are now available for 
distribution in Romania and Moldova. 

 Also, we are on schedule to complete the final revisions and printing of 
the Romanian translation of Beth Moore’s Bible study, “Jesus the One and 
Only.”  Everything should be ready for the introduction of this translated 
study at our February Women’s conference in Bucharest, Romania.  Excitement is 
building and the Romanian ladies and missionaries are looking forward to receiv-
ing this wonderful discipleship tool.  I am so thankful for the project’s progress, but 
find I am battling the stress of the ministry financial needs.  Please pray I find a 
greater peace and learn to trust Him more.  Where God guides, He provides. 

As we come to the end of 2007, there is not any way to say how much I truly appreciate each 
one of you for your loving prayers, encouraging notes and letters, and financial support.  I 
pray the Lord will richly bless you as you seek to honor Him.  He is faithful.  I hope you will 
continue to pray for Beautiful Gate Translations.  I seek to bless Him and the Body of Christ 

through this ministry which was established by His hand and for His glory. 

 In His grace,  Paulette Carson 
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Translated Materials 
Now Available for 

Distribution 

• Portuguese—Discovering 
God’s Purpose For Your Life 
by Beth Moore, for distribution 
in Brazil, Angola and Mozambique 

• Romanian — Discovering 
God’s Purpose For Your Life 
by Beth Moore, for distribution 
in Romania and Moldova. 

• Romanian—”A Perspective on 
Christian Suffering” by Wal-
lace Rutland, for distribution in 
Romania and Moldova 

• English—”A Perspective on 
Christian Suffering” by Wal-
lace Rutland. 
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“And all the people saw him walking and praising God; and they were taking note of him as being the one 
who used to sit at the Beautiful Gate of the temple to beg alms, and they were filled with wonder and 

amazement at what had happened to him.” Acts 3: 9-10 NASB 
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Current Projects  

♦ Romanian—”Jesus the One and 
Only” Bible study by Beth Moore 

♦ Romanian—”Believing God” Bible 
study by Beth Moore 

♦ Portuguese—”A Perspective on 
Christian Suffering” by Wallace 
Rutland. 

♦ Ukrainian—Discovering God’s 
Purpose For Your Life by Beth 
Moore 

♦ Turkish—”Building New Walls” by 
Beth Moore; audio Bible study series 

♦ Turkish—”Christ’s Message to the 
Churches” by Beth Moore; audio 
Bible study series 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
CONTINUED SUPPORT 
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